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January 27, 2022 

 

General Notice 2022-01 

 

TO:   Labor Relations Designees 

 

SUBJECT: Mileage Reimbursement Increase  

 

 
In accordance with the provisions of the following collective bargaining agreements, the mileage 

reimbursement rate is to be adjusted. 

 

  NP-2  Maintenance and Service 

  NP-3  Administrative Clerical 

  NP-4  Corrections 

  NP-5  Protective Services 

  NP-6  Para-Professional Health Care 

  NP-8  Correction Supervisors 

P-1  Professional Health Care 

  P-2  Social and Human Services 

P-3A  Education Administrators 

  P-3B  Education Professions 

  P-4  Engineering and Scientific 

  P-5  Administrative and Residual 

  P-6  Assistant Attorneys General 

  P-7  Assistant Attorneys General Department Heads 

  P-8  DCF Program Supervisors 

 

Additionally, the mileage reimbursement rate for Managers, Confidential and other non-represented 

employees will be adjusted. 

 

For travel on or after January 28, 2022 the mileage reimbursement rate to employees using 

personally owned vehicles for official State business will increase from 56 cents per mile to 58.5 

cents per mile.  This Increase is a direct result of a readjustment by the U.S. General Services 

Administration. 

 

 

David Krayeski 
______________________________ 

David Krayeski 

Labor Relations Administrator 

 


